
Advisory Notice 

Dear Residents, 

We are writing to inform you of important changes to the parking rules within our community 

that will take effect on [Effective Date]. 

The following modifications have been implemented: 

• No parking allowed on [Specific Streets/Areas] during the hours of [Time Frame]. 

• All vehicles must display a valid parking permit. Permits can be obtained from the 

management office. 

• Violators of these new regulations will be subject to fines and towing at the owner's 

expense. 

We appreciate your cooperation as we strive to maintain a safe and organized parking 

environment for all residents. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to 

contact the management office. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Community/Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


